
 

KAIMOSI FRIENDS UNIVERSITY (KAFU) 
 
 

Office of the Registrar (Academic & Students’ Affairs)  
 

Memo 
 

 

From:  Ag. Senior Assistant Registrar (A&SA)       Date: 26
th
 September, 2022 

 

 

To:  ALL STUDENTS     Ref: KAFU/501/SM/VOL. 1 012 (221) 

 

 

SUBJECT: SMART CARDS  

 

The above subject refers. 

The University is in the process of ensuring that all students have smart cards. 

This is to inform those students who have NEVER APPLIED for cards or LOST theirs, that 

Equity Bank team will be at the University (Next to Procurement Department) from 

Tuesday, 4
th
 October, 2022 to Thursday, 6

th
 October, 2022. 

Please avail yourself to provide the required information so that your card can be 

processed.   

Kindly note that, once this exercise is concluded and cards prepared, NO student will access 

University premises or receive services without proper identification. 

 

 

Dr. J. Amunga 

Ag. Senior Assistant Registrar (A&SA) 

 
 

 

CC:  

- Acting Deputy Vice-Chancellor (ASA) 

- All Deans 

- In-charge Student Affairs  

- In-charge ICT – to upload 

- Students Notice Boards  

 

 
JA/vm 

 

 

 


